
 

 
 

Our Vision is for all to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, all will flourish and enable others to grow.  

Our children will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the community. 

Friendship Wisdom Endurance Hope Koinonia 

 

Notices 

5th February 2024 

 

 

 

Bake Sale for Skipton Music Festival Tuesday 6th February   

The annual Skipton Music Festival will soon be upon us (w/c 11th March) and Mrs Watkiss (governor) is busy working with 

a range of groups across the school, preparing performances. It is an exciting event to take part in, and the children benefit 

from performing in front of a large audience and judges. 

In order to cover the cost of the entry fees to the festival, Mrs Watkiss has kindly offered to co-ordinate a bake sale on 

Tuesday 6th February, at break time (and probably after school!). We would be very grateful to receive donations for this, 

particularly from those children who will be taking part. Donations can be brought to school today and Tuesday morning.  

                  
 

 

 

 

For extra information and advice from the UK Safer Internet Centre about 

keeping you and your children safe online, scan the QR code or visit: 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-

2024/parents-and-carers 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary 
 

5-9.2.24  Safer Internet Week 
 

9.2.24  Wear Red for Selfa  
End of term 

7.3.24  World Book Day  
 

 

 

 Further dates can be found on the website 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk

/ 

 

 

 

School Disco  

Thank you to the PTA for organising and 

running the event and to all the children that 

attended. The children had a fantastic time! In 

fact, one child told us that it was perfect when 

asked how it was! Once the money is added up 

we will let you know how much was raised for 

the school fund! 

 

 Wear Red for Selfa 9.2.2024 

Children are invited to wear red to school on 

Friday 9th February in support of the local 

charity Selfa, a voluntary donation of £1 is 

suggested. Thank you. 

 

 Use of cutlery in school 

It has been noticed at lunch times that there are many children that 

are unable to use a knife and fork properly.  

If you need any help supporting your child with this very important 

motor skill please find the information attached with the notices. 

 Kanga Street Dance Showcase Wednesday 7th February 4.00pm 

The children who have been taking part in Kanga Street Dance will 

be doing a showcase for parents on Wednesday 7th February at 

4.00pm. 

The children are very excited to show you their routines! 

 

https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers
https://saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/safer-internet-day-2024/parents-and-carers
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/

